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Heller Statement on Fallen Carson City Sheriff Deputy

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller released the following statement regarding the death of a Carson City Sheriff Deputy who was killed earlier this morning while on duty:

“My thoughts and prayers are with the men and women of the Carson City Sheriff’s Office during this extremely difficult time. I would also like to extend my deepest condolences to the family, friends, and loved ones of the brave deputy we lost today. His heroism and allegiance to protecting fellow Nevadans every single day will never be forgotten,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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